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March 26, 2024 

SCHOOL OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To:   Kindergarten-Grade 6 Teachers, Learners and Parents 

         Non-teaching Personnel 

         School/Homeroom PTA Officers 

         Others Concerned 

 

CONDUCT OF HEALTH AND SAFETY PROTOCOLS AT ALL TIMES 

1. Due to the health and safety risks brought by the Pertussis Outbreak and other 
illnesses, this office directs the conduct of health and safety protocols and 
regular disinfection inside the two school sites.  
 

2. The following will serve as a regular activity in school: 
 

a. Wearing of face mask inside the school 
b. Hand washing and sanitizing 
c. Disinfection of rooms/office/corridors 
d. Physical distancing for those with flu/cough 

 
3. Let learners bring their water mugs.  

 

4. For those with symptoms, it is best not to go to school. Just have Modular Distance 
Learning. If already in school, contact concerned parents/guardians immediately. 
 

5. For information, guidance, and compliance. 
 

 
 

 

                                                                                         GEOFFREY T. UNIDA 
                                                                          School Principal I 


